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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E is the way to go
1 message

Lynne C <lynnercape@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 8:03 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

As a resident of Cape Elizabeth since 1980, and a member of the CEHS Class of 1983, and the mother of a 2006
CEHS graduate, with 2 other children graduating in 2025 and 2026, I want you let you all know how very important it is
to get Option E underway.

Having lived here in town for over 40 years, and being involved in the school system on many levels from being a
student, to a parent of students, to a volunteer in all of the buildings, I have seen first hand the dire need to get our
buildings redone and ready for the next decades of students to grow and learn in.

The town has kicked the can for too long. Please do what this town needs, and do it with the least amount of
disruption to the students. Do it so we can start taking advantage of reduced operating costs, and healthier and safer
environments for our students. If we continue to wait, the costs will only go up. It’s time.

Many thanks,

Lynne Cross
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